



Draft Agenda

**Next Group Meeting : 28 June 2021 at 19:00 [Memorial Hall]**

*[Finalising group structure / surveys and finalising the Workshop]*

- 1      Notes of Meeting G08 – *all*      ~5 minutes?  
         Comments and Corrections  
         Matters arising [not covered below]
- 2      Volunteer Group      ~10 minutes?  
         Budget and Expenditure – *Lynda*  
         Structure : finalising decentralisation – *Mike*  
         Further Recruitment – *all*
- 3      Communications      10 minutes?  
         Already Active :  
             Facebook – *Kate*  
             Web Site – *Alan*  
             NextDoor – *Lynda*  
             Periodicals – *Mike*  
             Jempson's Noticeboard – *Mike*  
             Village Hall Banner – *Mike*
- 4      Surveys      10 minutes?  
         Business Flyer – *Mike*  
         Feedback – *all*  
         Analysis post completion
- 5      July Event / Open Day – *Mike*      ~30 minutes?  
         **[less than 1 week to the event]**  
         Introduction to NDP's – *Mike*  
         Peasmarsh Yesterday / Today – *Gina*  
             Structure of display and board count  
             Environmental aspects  
             What work is required and **what help is needed?**  
         Peasmarsh Tomorrow – *Keith*  
             Structure of display and board count  
             What work is required and **what help is needed?**  
         School children's involvement – *Kate*  
         Attendance Rota
- 6      AOB and Next Meetings  
         Steering Group, Environmental / History sub-group, Utilities and Transport sub-group, Land  
         and Development sub-group and Communications sub-group